
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

VILLAGE OF BLOOMFIELD 

ZONING MAP AMENDMENT 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held at the Bloomfield Municipal 

Center, N1100 Town Hall Rd, Pell Lake, WI, on the 23rd day of June 2025 at the 6:00pm 

Planning & Zoning Commission meeting, to consider an application for a zoning map 

amendment to change the zoning on a property. Copies of the application are available for 

inspection, if requested. All interested parties are invited to attend and provide comments. 

The proposed zoning map amendment is comprised of the following: a change in zoning for 

approximately 5 acres located on Eastside Rd and Hwy 50 from A-1 (Farmland Preservation 

District) to B-4 (Highway Business District).  

The public hearing is being held so that the Village of Bloomfield Planning & Zoning 

Commission may hear those people who have an interest in the area to be rezoned. Following the 

public hearing, the Village Planning & Zoning Commission will make a recommendation to the 

Village Board regarding the requested zoning map amendment.  

Submitted by: Candace Kinsch, Zoning Administrator 

Do Not Publish Below this Line. 

Publish this notice as a Class II publication in the Lake Geneva Regional News on June 5th 

and 12th. 

CANCELLED




